
monthly newsletter - February 2024

Letter from Ms. Emily
TEacher/Assistant of the Month

Verse of the month

Best Buds!Anothen Adventurer

Our School Support Committee helps us
celebrate one teacher and one 
assistant each month by providing lunch. 

Mrs. Angie is our Cubs class (3's) teacher and
she always has ideas to make our school a
better place!  She is always willing to help out
her team and she loves her students so well,
often coming up with fun games and songs to
add to the fun of the day!  

Ms.  Abby, our cubs assistant, is a calm
presence in Mrs. Angie’s class, assisting not just
Ms. Angie, but the whole school whenever
needed.  She is always willing to step into 
another role to help school run smoothly!

24-25 Registration (few spots available!)

LOVE THE LORD YOUR GOD WITH ALL
YOUR HEART, WITH ALL YOUR SOUL,
WITH ALL YOUR MIND AND ALL YOUR

STRENGTH 
MARK 12:30

Dear Parents,
LOVE is in the air at Anothen and so is
the cold weather! I am so excited about all the
Valentine’s activities we have planned.   This
month’s fruit of the spirit is love, which goes
perfectly with Valentine’s fun!  

The teachers and I strive to show our students
how to LOVE God and others each day.  We
also tell them how much God LOVES them.  

Thank you for entrusting us with your little ones.
We look forward to creating cherished memories
each day this month.  Even in this cold weather,
all the classes are finding fun and creative ways
to teach, create, play, and love on the kids at
Anothen!

Warm regards,
Emily Lyons We want to make sure you are thinking of next

year!  We have very few spots left.  
Know anyone who may be interested in an

Elementary School that can be done full time or
alongside homeschooling?  Contact us today!



LOOKING FORWARD:

Anothen means From Above

Anothen Outdoor Academy
Follow us on Facebook/Instagram for more pictures and information

7 SWEATER AND T-SHIRT SALE ENDS

What do you do in the community?  Are you a
chef, vet, police officer or anything we can
share with the students?  Contact me about
coming to school for a short presentation the
last week of Febuary.

COMMUNITY HELPERS

TEACHER OF THE MONTH HELP

Would you be willing to donate a Chick Fil A card to
Anothen so we can get lunch for our teacher and

assistant of the month?  If you can reach out to Emily!

19 NO SCHOOL!
Happy Presidents Day!

Order today! Pink
and Camo
Outsider shirts
available.

13/14 VALENTINE’S PARTY
Bring Valentines to share with your
class!  Ask your teacher for more
information!

In 

March 4-8 we will be having our first ever book
fair at Anothen!  Purchases will be available on
site and online!

March 4-8th is also Dr. Suess Week at Anothen!

Camp registration is open for Summer!  Camp is
available for as young as 3 years old!


